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OFFICE OF CHILD DEVELOPMENT
AND EARLY LEARNING





(Date only No telephone or Fax #s on letter)

(Early Intervention Program)

(Address)

(City, State, Zip Code) Or

(Parent’s Name address, etc.)

Re:  (Child’s Name)

Dear (Name):

This letter serves as a reminder that the corrective action needed in response to the (Date) Office of Child Development and Early Learning, Bureau of Early Intervention Services’ written decision is due by (Date). (Name of the Early Intervention Program) is responsible for completion of all corrective action specified in the written decision.

Please make sure that the documentation verifying the completion of the corrective action is sent to this office by (Date). 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any question, please contact me at (Phone number and email).

Sincerely,
(Advisor’s Name)
Early Intervention Advisor

(Initials/initials)

cc: Executive Director/Superintendent/MH/ID Administrator

Special Education Director/ID Director

Preschool Supervisor/EI Coordinator

Division Chief
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